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Well it seems that another year has gone by when we have skipped fall and gone straight from 

summer to winter. I know many of you welcome the cooler temperatures, but I hate to see the 

grass turn dormant and brown. With that said, Addison and his staff have the golf course in    

pristine condition and ready for whatever Mother Nature brings us this winter. 

 

As many of you know we had significant damage from tropical storm Michael. We lost multiple 

trees on the golf course as well as the pool awning being blown off the building. Our thoughts 

and prayers go out to those members whose homes were damaged in the storm as well. Special 

thanks to Jimmy Armentrout, Herb Young, and Joe Keveryn for their hard work helping Addison 

and his staff clear the tree that blocked the road between 13 and 14. Our insurance company 

came out to survey the damage and wrote us a claim check on the spot. We will be working hard 

to fix all the problems that Michael caused in the days and weeks to come. 

 

At the October Board meeting, the board voted again to repair our old dining room chairs. We 

are lucky to have many members in the furniture industry who are willing to share their advice 

and expertise on this project. The chairs will be completely disassembled and then put back    

together to ensure a sturdy chair that will last us for years to come. It will be nice to have   

matching chairs. Special thanks to Scotty Hill, Joe Keveryn, Steve Cothran and Jeff Rains for 

their donation of time and goods for this project. There is a chair in the dining room that is a 

sample of their work, and it looks wonderful! Be sure to check it out and thank these members 

for their time and hard work on this project.  

 

As many of you have heard, Richard Childress sold Sapona Ridge to an individual that promptly 

closed the course. Many rumors are floating around that suggest that a group of their members 

have purchased the golf course back. Time will tell what the outcome will be with the course. 

Dan Outlaw and David Lehman have worked to put together a membership package for the 

Sapona Ridge members that waives initiation fees and offers some great membership specials. 

In addition to these specials, we are offering incentives to the CCC staff, as well as our        

members, for sponsoring a new member through December 31. Sponsor a full member, and you 

will get a $200 bill credit. Sponsor a social, junior or senior member and get a $75 bill credit. 

There are no limits to the number of new members you can sponsor, so reach out to your friends 

at Sapona, or any other neighboring club, and encourage them to join Colonial! 

 

A couple of members have brought to my attention some problems entering and exiting the club 

and being nearly run off the road in the curves. I would ask everyone to please obey the posted 

speed limit signs and be extra cautious in the dangerous curves around the lakes.  

 

See you at the club! 

  



Well, I think the fall weather is now here. Hurricane 

Michael seems to have brought the cooler weather 

to us. Hurricane Michael did a little bit of damage 

on the golf course and swimming pool, but          

fortunately is was not much worse. Some of the 

houses in the neighborhood got hit hard and it will 

take a while to repair all the damages. Addison and 

his staff are doing a great job cleaning up from the 

storm and with the help of a few of our members 

they had a little extra help.  

Christmas is only a month away so if you are    

thinking about hosting a Holiday Party for either 

personal or business purposes, give Delany Hart a 

call and she can help with all the arrangements.   

December is always a busy month, so go ahead and 

make your plans now.  

With the winter season coming soon, Addison will 

start prepping the golf course for the winter. A lot of 

preparation goes into this to make sure the course 

does well with the colder weather.  

There are still a couple more golf events left in the 

year, we have the 19-man tournament coming up 

and then the turkey tournament right before   

Thanksgiving. Even though the colder weather is 

upon us, there is still plenty of great days to play 

golf.  

We are looking at options for a New Yearôs Eve  

Party and are trying to decide whether to have a 

band or DJ and type of menu. If you would like to 

spend New Yearôs Eve at the Club and would plan 

to attend, let us know what you would like to see. 

The renovations to the Club are about done and the 

Club looks great. Thank you to all the Board    

Members and other Members that helped with all 

the renovations. 
 

David Lehman, General Manager 

.Ǌȅŀƴ CŀǊȅΣ  tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘκ9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ /ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ 
5ŀƴ hǳǘƭŀǿΣ aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ /ƘŀƛǊκ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ 9ƭŜŎǘ 
.ƻō wƻƴŜȅΣ tŀǎǘ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘκ[ƻƴƎ wŀƴƎŜ /ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ 

5ŀǾŜ IŜŀǘƻƴΣ CƛƴŀƴŎŜ /ƘŀƛǊκ ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊ 
WƻƘƴ 9ƭƭƛƴƎǘƻƴΣ bƻƳƛƴŀǝƴƎ /ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ 
aŀǊƪ 5ǳƭŀΣ IƻǳǎŜ /ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ  

²Ŝō DǊǳōōΣ ¢ƻǳǊƴŀƳŜƴǘ /ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ 
WƛƳ DŀƴŜΣ IŀƴŘƛŎŀǇ 
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ƖƔƕƜɯ!ÖÈÙËɯÖÍɯ#ÐÙÌÊÛÖÙÚ 

 

.Ŝƴ aƛƭƭŜǊΣ IŜŀŘ DƻƭŦ tǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭ  птн-трлм 
            ŦǊŜŘŘƛŜōŜƴƳƛƭƭŜǊϪǇƎŀΦŎƻƳ 
5ŀǾƛŘ [ŜƘƳŀƴΣ DŜƴŜǊŀƭ aŀƴŀƎŜǊ птр-лрфс 
           ŘŀǾƛŘϪŎŎŎ-ƴŎΦŎƻƳ 
5ŜƭŀƴŜȅ IŀǊǘΣ .ŀƴǉǳŜǘ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ŀƴŘ        птр-лрфс 
                          aŜƳōŜǊ wŜƭŀǝƻƴǎ  
                          5ŜƭŀƴŜȅϪŎŎŎ-ƴŎΦŎƻƳ    
[ƻǊŜǧŀ ²ŀƭǘŜǊΣ hŶŎŜ aŀƴŀƎŜǊ     птн-ттмр 
      ƭƻǊŜǧŀϪŎŎŎ-ƴŎΦŎƻƳ 
YƛƳ 5ƛƭƭŀǊŘΣ ¢Ŝƴƴƛǎ tǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭ     птн-тплу 
        ǘŜƴƴƛǎϪŎŎŎ-ƴŎΦŎƻƳ 
9ǊƛŎ bƻƻŜΣ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ /ƘŜŦ     птн-оспп 
               ŎƘŜŦϪŎŎŎ-ƴŎΦŎƻƳ 
!ŘŘƛǎƻƴ {ŎƻǧΣ DƻƭŦ /ƻǳǊǎŜ {ǳǇŜǊƛƴǘŜƴŘŜƴǘ  
                          ŀŘŘƛǎƻƴϪŎŎŎ-ƴŎΦŎƻƳ 
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Chh5 {9w±L/9 
aƻƴŘŀȅ /[h{95 
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ммΥол ŀƳ - оΥлл ǇƳ 
²ŜŘΦ-CǊƛ ммΥол ŀƳ - фΥлл ǇƳ 
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ  тΥол ŀƳ - фΥлл ǇƳ 
{ǳƴŘŀȅ  тΥол ŀƳ - оΥлл ǇƳ 
 
[h¦bD9 
aƻƴŘŀȅ      /[h{95 
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ммΥол ŀƳ - рΥол ǇƳ 
²ŜŘΦ-CǊƛ  ммΥол ŀƳ - фΥлл ǇƳ 
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ   тΥол ŀƳ -  фΥлл ǇƳ 
{ǳƴŘŀȅ  тΥол ŀƳ -  сΥлл ǇƳ 
 

twh {Iht ϧ  
tw!/¢L/9 w!bD9 
aƻƴŘŀȅ  /[h{95 
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅς {ǳƴŘŀȅ  
                    уΥллŀƳ - рΥллǇƳ 

¢9bbL{ twh {Iht 
aƻƴŘŀȅ     /[h{95 
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ τ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ  
 млΥлл ŀƳτпΥлл ǇƳ 
CǊƛŘŀȅ- млΥлл ŀƳτоΥлл ǇƳ 
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ- млΥлл ŀƳτнΥлл ǇƳ 
{ǳƴŘŀȅ-   мΥлл ǇƳτоΥол ǇƳ 
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aŜƳōŜǊǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ƴŀƳŜ ǎǘŀǊǝƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ !-D ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ 
ǳƴǝƭ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ омǎǘ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦƻƻŘ ƳƛƴƛƳǳƳ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ  

ōŀƭŀƴŎŜ ƛǎ ƭƛǎǘŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘΦ 
 

aŜƳōŜǊǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ƴŀƳŜ ǎǘŀǊǝƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ I-a ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ 
ǳƴǝƭ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ олǘƘ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦƻƻŘ ƳƛƴƛƳǳƳ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ  

ōŀƭŀƴŎŜ ƛǎ ƭƛǎǘŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘΦ 
 

LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ƭŀǎǘ ƴŀƳŜ ǎǘŀǊǘǎ ǿƛǘƘ b-½Σ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ǳƴǝƭ  
5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ омǎǘ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŦƻƻŘ ƳƛƴƛƳǳƳ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ  

ōŀƭŀƴŎŜ ƛǎ ƭƛǎǘŜŘ ƻƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘΦ 
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PLEASE NOTE PAYMENT IS DUE  

BY THE 15TH OF EACH MONTH  

THANK YOU!  

October 

MEMBER MIXERS 
10/5/18        Jim Gregory WHW $725  

10/12/18      Rex Nelson WHW $750  

10/19/18      Pat Meredith WHW $775  

10/26/18      Eric Johnson WHW $800 

 

Reminder! 

If you pay by Visa/Mastercard please     

inform the office of any changes to the 

card. 

 
The Debt Service Fee to be billed in your November 

 Statement is found below.  This fee goes to retire the 

debt associated with the recent and on-going  

renovations of our Tennis, Pool, Clubhouse and Golf 

Course. 

 Members     DSF 

Regular 150 $34.53 

Social/Tennis 79 $17.40 

Seniors 41 $17.67 

Widow/Non-Resident 10 $6.75 

Junior 11 $13.92 
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Please watch your speed limit while 

driving on the roads around the club 

and obey the posted speed limit 

signs. Also, please watch out for 

golf carts crossing the road.  



 

Thanksgiving ê  La Carte  

Let us do all the cooking for you and your family this  
Thanksgiving. We will prepare your whole young turkey with all the 

Fixings, including dessert, and have it ready for you to pick up the evening     
before.  

 
Orders must be  

received by Friday, November 16th. 
 

10-12 lb. oven roasted turkey breast with giblet gravy $45.00 

 

SIDES (Serves 10 in a foil pan) 

Cornbread stuffing  $24.00      

Creamy whipped potatoes $24.00  

Southern style green beans $24.00  

Candied yams $24.00 

Collared greens $24.00 

Creamy macaroni & cheese $24.00 

Cranberry sauce $8.00 

Buttery Yeast Rolls $8.00 

 

Desserts 

Apple Crumb Pie $10.00 

Pumpkin pie with spiced whipped cream $10.00 

 

Beverages 

Half gallon sweet tea $3.00 

Half gallon homemade lemonade $3.00 

 

   PICK UP DATE:      Wednesday, 11/21/2018                      
(please specify time)   2:00pm - 8:00pm 
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0ÜÈÕÛÐÛàȯ 

ɍɍɍɍɍɯƕƔ-ƕƖɯÓÉɯÖÝÌÕɯÙÖÈÚÛÌËɯÛÜÙÒÌàɯÉÙÌÈÚÛɯÞÐÛÏɯÎÐÉÓÌÛɯÎÙÈÝàɯȜƘƙȭƔƔ 

 

2(#$2ɯȹ2ÌÙÝÌËɯÐÕɯÈɯÍÖÐÓɯ×ÈÕɯÍÖÙɯÙÌÏÌÈÛÐÕÎɬɯ2ÌÙÝÌÚɯƕƔȺ 

ɍɍɍɍɍɯ"ÖÙÕÉÙÌÈËɯÚÛÜŚÕÎɯɯȜƖƘȭƔƔɯɯɯɯɯ 

ɍɍɍɍɍɯ"ÙÌÈÔàɯÞÏÐ××ÌËɯ×ÖÛÈÛÖÌÚɯȜƖƘȭƔƔɯ 

ɍɍɍɍɍɯ2ÖÜÛÏÌÙÕɯÚÛàÓÌɯÎÙÌÌÕɯÉÌÈÕÚɯȜƖƘȭƔƔɯ 

ɍɍɍɍɍɯ"ÈÕËÐÌËɯàÈÔÚɯȜƖƘȭƔƔ 

ɍɍɍɍɍɯ"ÖÓÓÈÙÌËɯÎÙÌÌÕÚɯȜƖƘȭƔƔ 

ɍɍɍɍɍɯ"ÙÌÈÔàɯÔÈÊÈÙÖÕÐɯȫɯÊÏÌÌÚÌɯȜƖƘȭƔƔ 

ɍɍɍɍɍɯ"ÙÈÕÉÌÙÙàɯÚÈÜÊÌɯȜƜȭƔƔ 

ɍɍɍɍɍɯ!ÜŲÌÙàɯ8ÌÈÚÛɯ1ÖÓÓÚɯȜƜȭƔƔ 
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ɍɍɍɍɍɯ ××ÓÌɯ"ÙÜÔÉɯ/ÐÌɯȜƕƔȭƔƔ 

ɍɍɍɍɍɯ/ÜÔ×ÒÐÕɯ×ÐÌɯÞÐÛÏɯÚ×ÐÊÌËɯÞÏÐ××ÌËɯÊÙÌÈÔɯȜƕƔȭƔƔ 
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ɍɍɍɍɍɯ'ÈÓÍɯÎÈÓÓÖÕɯÚÞÌÌÛɯÛÌÈɯȜƗȭƔƔ 

ɍɍɍɍɍɯ'ÈÓÍɯÎÈÓÓÖÕɯÏÖÔÌÔÈËÌɯÓÌÔÖÕÈËÌɯȜƗȭƔƔ 
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ȹ×ÓÌÈÚÌɯÚ×ÌÊÐÍàɯÛÐÔÌȺɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯƖȯƔƔ×Ôɯ-ɯƜȯƔƔ×Ô 





 

Pre Thanksgiving  Dinner  

Wednesday, November 21st 

6:00-9:00pm 

Thursday, November 8th  

10:30am  

Sunday, November 18th 
11:30-2:00pm 

Chefôs Dinner  

Thursday, November 29th 

7-9pm 

Pick up:  

Wednesday, November 21st 


